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PRESIDENT 
EMERGES; CREATES 
NEW SOUND 

by Barry Rosenberg 

I suppose all new presidents have one common 
goal in mind: for the coming year to improve, at least 
ten-fold over the previous one. In that respect, I fit 

the sterotype. I spent a great deal of time last year 
critizing nearly all that took place at our campus— 
the orientation program, the artists and lectures series, 
SGA meetings, dances, coffee houses, the academic 

atmosphere, the social atmosphere and the list goes 
on. However, I need your help and support. The 
betterment of our school is not and cannot be a one- 
man, ten-man, or even twenty-man job; it must be a 

united effort by the majority of the student body. 
Observe carefully all facets of your school and 

criticize the good as well as the bad, as I did. Voice 
your criticisms at the SGA meetings, through your 
newspaper—the “Lion’s Eye,” or to me personally. 
Together we can work to improve what we have and 
to add those programs and activities we do not have. 
It would be wise for the freshmen to start now and 
begin thinking and planning for next year. Get in- 
volved early! (Continued on Page 2)     
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Greetings and welcome back to the Delaware 
County Campus for the start of another academic 
ear. 

y As always it is a pleasure to have you with us. 
The days of summer wear endlessly on in a building 
nearly void of students. From here on out and through 
the end of the school year, our building will throb 
with the excitement that only the academic life can 
offer. 

Our faculty and staff have looked forward to this 
day in eager anticipation of an academic year that will 
be intellectually productive and socially enjoyable. 

To do all that must be done, we need your help. 
This year, because of our ever-increasing enrollment, 
the Campus Building will be overcrowded with stu- 
dents, faculty and staff. The student lounge will be 
overcrowded. The library will be crowded. Yet, in spite 
of crowded conditions, we pledge to do the best 
we can for you in our academic offerings and social 
life. 

Your cooperation and all the effort you are able 
to bring to us as young scholars are needed to do the 

job that has to be done. This should be your commit- 
ment as I am sure it is. 

Let me wish you well as we start the new year. 
And remember that if ever I can be of help to you 
please feel free to visit with me. 

 


